
FACILIITES IMPLEMENTATION & STRATEGIC PLANNING MEETING 
October 14, 2015 

 
 

Members present: Kevin McCormick James Dugan 
   Christopher Rucho Siobhan Bohnson 

Patrick Crowley Ray Bricault 
Janice Ash  

  
Members absent: John DiPietro  John Hadley 
   Marcia Cairns  
    
 

Mr. McCormick convened the special meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
Discussion started by Mr. McCormick advising that the Friends of Council on Aging not 

supporting the proposed Senior Center. Mr. Crowley reported he received a phone call from the 
gentleman who owns the VFW looking for support to buy or rent that building. He added that 
Council on Aging Director Lisa Viklund Clark gave the gentleman his name to call and wasn’t 
sure why she would do that.  Friends of C. O.A. don’t like the location of the possible Senior 
Center.  The Committee is upset over the lack of support for this location but decided to see how 
it goes at town meeting. 

The Committee discussed the process for Town Meeting and it was decided that Mr. 
Dugan would present a short version of his presentation for the police station, following by Mr. 
Crowley’s finical presentation, then a vote.  Then the presentation for the Senior Center by Dr. 
Tom Mullin and then a vote. 

Motion to adjourn by Ms. Bohnson, seconded by Mr. Crowley, all in favor.      

Respectfully submitted, 

Siobhan M. Bohnson 

Approved: December 1, 2015 

 


